Melissa Paul-Leto

From: Vicky Walker

Sent: Wednesday, October 12, 2016 8:55 AM
To: Melissa Paul-Leto

Subject: FW: 1109 Stump Lane

From: jaballet@netzero.net [mailto:jaballet@netzero.net]
Sent: Tuesday, October 11, 2016 7:53 PM

To: Vicky Walker <vwalker@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: 1109 Stump Lane

| do not object to the renovations at 1109 Stump Lane as long as the owners pull the correct permits and pay a
fine for doing the work before the permits were pulled. Julianne Dopp Arroyo 514 Frances St. Key West



